THE CITY OF CAMDEN

PUBLIC NOTICE

Parks & Playgrounds Are Closed
Use Of Basketball Courts Prohibited

Consistent with the NJ Governor Phil Murphy’s Emergency
Declaration and executive orders, all recreational facilities
including parks and playgrounds were closed as of March 16,
2020. Parks and play areas will remain closed until the
Governor lifts the Emergency Declaration.

To prevent gatherings and limit the spread of COVID-19, all City
of Camden basketball courts are closed. The basketball rims
are being removed out of precaution by the City’s Department
of Public Works. For public health and safety reasons, we ask
the public stay at home and follow the Governor’s orders.

Signs have been posted at the major points of entry to all parks
and playgrounds, and this notice has been placed on the City of
Camden website and City social media accounts.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

For updates on novel coronavirus (COVID-19) visit:

City of Camden at www.ci.camden.nj.us

Camden County at www.camdencounty.com

New Jersey COVID-19 Information Hub at www.covid19.nj.gov
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at www.cdc.gov
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